Ann Clark

From: Tammy Jones

Sent: ' Thursday, October 13, 2016 10:40 AM
To: ' Ann Clark; sheriff

Subject: Commissioner's Meeting

Ann,

Sheriff would like to be put on the agenda for the Commissioner’s meeting October 24, 2016 in reference to get monies
to replace a patrol vehicle. We had a patrol car that was wrecked and the insurance paid $8,994.71. Sheriff has priced
a Ford Taurus for $25,578.00, he is requesting $16,583.29 to make up the difference. This amount would replace the
patrol vehicle $16,583.29 plus the insurance check for $8,994.71 for a total of $25,578.00.
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